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SUPPLEMENTAL/BID BULLETIN NO. 1 

 

This Supplemental/Bid Bulletin is issued to all prospective bidders to inform that the 

schedule for the site inspection for the Procurement of CCTV System (DOT-BAC IB 

No. 2020-012) will be on Monday, 07 December 2020 at 1:30 P.M. Interested bidders 

are advised that only one (1) representative per company is allowed for the site 

inspection. Kindly send the name of your representative together with the name of 

company to dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph.  

 

For the guidance and information of all concerned. 

 

 

OIC-USEC. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III 

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Committee 

Department of Tourism 

 

 

 

04 December 2020 
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